10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 10 February 1986

The Prime Minister has agreed to give
an interview to Turkish Television on 18 February
in the context of the visit of the Turkish
Prime Minister. The journalist in question,
Mr. Ali Birand, has submitted the questions
in the enclosed telex. It would be helpful
to have some briefing material on questions
2 and 3 by Friday 14 February which will enable
the Prime Minister to deal fully with these
points.

(Charles Powell)

Colin Budd, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.










